

Chawson First School Newsletter 17 October 2014 www.j2e.com/chawson

It has come to our attention that some of our children are developing a bite-like rash. The rash is caused by a virus; Molloscum Contagiosum (MC) and looks similar to insect/flea bites. Children are still able to attend school. However we'd advise parents to visit their GP if they suspect their children of having MC, for a diagnosis.

Nut Allergies in School

We have a number of children who are seriously allergic to nuts and can have a reaction to even a small trace of nuts. We would very much appreciate it if parents would ensure that no children come to school with any type of nuts in their lunch boxes. Our school meals service, Shire, do not use nuts in any of the foods they provide. Thank You.

The school was involved in 'No Pens Day' on Wednesday. It was a great success and the children really enjoyed being creative. We will be telling you more about the day in our monthly newsletter.

Thank you to the parents and grandparents that have made our 'Learn with your child' mornings such a success. It has been lovely to share with you a little more about the learning that takes place.

Year 3 would like to collect different types of little card board boxes that they can take apart and look at nets.

Reception

Harvest Singing and Learning Journeys Thursday 23 October 2.15pm

Invitations have been sent to Parents. Please let your child's teacher know if you can attend.

Harvest Festival

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Wednesday 22 October. Can children please bring in food items such as, tins, packets, dried food, tea bags, coffee, sugar etc. We will donate these items to the Droitwich Food Bank. Thank you,

Parents Evenings

Tuesday 21 October

And

Thursday 23 October

Thursday 23 October

You should have received your appointments for Parents Evening. If you have not done so please ask your child's teacher. We look forward to seeing you. Don't forget our Book Fair. Parents will be able to browse, with their children between 3.00pm and 8.00pm on both evenings.

Tuesday 21 October 'Reception Learn with your child'

Reception are looking forward to welcoming you to their Maths 'Learn with your child' morning which starts at 9.00am. The session will start in the Infant Hall. Please go directly to the Infant Hall via the side door and sign in there when you get yourself a cup of tea or coffee. Thank You.

Shire Services
Next Week will be
Week 4
On your Menus

The following Year 3 and 4

Mc, Thomas B and Ella W.

children have been recognised

for their consideration to the

lunchtime staff: Laney L, Adam

Early Intervention Service
Drop In
With Rebecca Hingley
Wednesday 22 October
8,45am—10,00am

The following Year 1 and 2 children have been recognised for their consideration to the lunchtime staff: Daniel E, Daniella H, Jacob D, Leah H, Bethan J, Isaac P, Eli O, Sadie S. Josuha James E and Lilia H.



CFSAThanks to everyone for supporting our cake sale this week, we shall let you know how

much we have raised for Year 3. Raffle tickets are still available to buy at the office and we shall be selling them along with Firework Night Tickets on Friday at the Tuck Shop and also next week at Parents Evenings.

Dates For Your Diary

Next CFSA Meeting: Wednesday 22 October 6.30pm at school, new faces welcome.

Dress Down Donation Day: (Christmas Tombola Items) Friday 24 October

Firework Display: 7 November 6.00pm at School

Christmas Fayre: Saturday 29 November - let us know if you would like to help out at

this event!



Reminder

The closing date for applications to First and Middle Schools is 15 January 2015. Applications need to be made online via www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions. If you do not have access to the internet, please contact 01905 822700 or visit Droitwich Library.

Job Vacancy

We are looking for a Casual Cleaner, initially to work some hours in December. Further hours may be available to cover sickness, holiday etc. Please contact the School Office for more information.

Advertisements

Lighthouse Sunday School
'The Big Party'
At St Nicholas's Church
Friday 31 October
6.00pm- 7.30pm

Join us for trick 'n' treats, party games, arts and crafts, dancing with Lily and Sid. Come in Fancy Dress or Party Clothes.

Tickets 50p Parents to stay on site